From: all_emcc on behalf of EMCC President

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 3:51 PM

To: all_emcc; all_students

Subject: [All_emcc] Thank YOU for a Successful Transition to Online Instruction

Dear EMCC Faculty, Staff, and Students:

We have successfully completed our first week as a fully-online institution. I wanted to personally thank each and every one of you for rising to this challenge. You can access my video message online here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9KOwfDEWh0k or view it on any of EMCC's social media accounts.

Thank you again for your incredible flexibility and determination to adapt instruction to these new circumstances. Keep up the great work!

Scott

Scott Alsobrooks, Ph.D.
President
East Mississippi Community College